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Rally Bulletin Number 1 – April 2013 

Hello and welcome to the first bulletin of the 17
th
 Morris Minor National Rally 2015.  Contact points will 

be Peter Lenne – Secretary, Laury Soyer – Rally Co-ordinator.  Contact details are set out above and 

contact can be made by email, phone or mail.   

The rally website is also set out above and has been up and running since the 29 March 2013.  On 

the rally website you can see the entry form, details of accommodation available and preliminary back 

ground information.  This is just the start.  We shall be adding to the website progressively in the lead 

up to the rally with details of activities, area attractions, sponsorship and list of sponsors, 

competitions, venues and activities etc all at a click onto the website.  If you also need help in the 

traditional way you can phone or mail and we shall be happy to help with information.   

In addition to myself and Laury we have an enthusiastic team of people from Albury/Wodonga all 

performing various tasks to ensure the rally is successfully run and that people have an enjoyable and 

memorable time at the 17
th
 National Rally – the first two state rally ever held.   

Some people have already asked about venues and accommodation.  Whilst we have already made 

preliminary bookings in both Albury and Wodonga for dinners and functions, entrants can assume that 

there will be activities in both states, Victoria and NSW, and should bear this in mind when making 

accommodation arrangements.  Other than the Sunday run, we expect that registration, concourse 

and assembly points for runs will be unlikely to be more than about 10km distance apart so that 

people can plan their accommodation.   

On the website you will see a list of accommodation options including units, motels, cabins, caravan 

parks etc that provide a wide range of accommodation options.  We know that people who have 

previously attended the Mighty Morrie Muster in Albury have preferred places to stay and we have 

tried to include those on the list where possible. 

We haven’t at this stage planned any activities before or after the rally but Albury Wodonga is close to 

the Rutherglen/Milawa wine and gourmet food regions and we intend supplying lots of information on 

those places and activities available in the months leading up to the rally. 
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If you have enjoyed the Mighty Morrie Muster in the past, we would love to have you as our guests at 

the 17
th
 National Rally.  We at Albury Wodonga love to see our friends and guests back to enjoy your 

friendship and we are excited at the prospect of having so many old and new friends back to join us 

and share in the fun of the next National Rally.   

In the next Bulletin we intend dealing with much more detail on the “nuts and bolts” of the rally 

including name tags with car photos, more detailed information on the website, more specific 

information about bookings and all you need to know to ensure the rally is a success and you are kept 

fully informed. 

We shall also be sending off separately at this stage receipts to those who have already registered 

with confirmation of rally entry numbers.  Photo name tags will come down the track.    Thanks for 

your interest and we look forward to seeing you at Easter 2015. 

 

Regards  

Peter Lenne – Rally Secretary 

Laury Soyer – Rally Website Co-ordinator 

 




